
  
 
 

Resource Management Act 1991 
 
The following applications for resource consent have been received by Bay of Plenty Regional 
Council.   
 

Affco New Zealand Limited (AFFCO) 

Discharge consents for the meat processing facility at Rangiuru 
 
The application documents, including an assessment of environmental effects, can be viewed on 
our website (www.bopbrc.govt.nz).  An electronic copy can be requested from the Regulatory 
Coordination Team of Bay of Plenty Regional Council phone 0800 884 880. 
 
Applicant's address for service 
 
The applicant’s postal address is   ARGO Environmental Limited 
    PO Box 105774 
    Auckland 1143 
    Attn: Luke Gowing 
    Email: lgowing@argoenv.com  
                  
 
Nature of Application 
 
AFFCO has applied for the renewal of four resource consents for the discharge of wastewater 
and stormwater from the meat processing facility to land and water (the Kaituna River) at State 
Highway 2, Rangiuru. 
 
The application details are as follows: 
 

Consent 
No. 

BOPRC 
Application 
Number 

Activity Authorised Expiry 

24932 RM17-0084 Discharge of treated wastewater from the meat 
processing plant to water (Kaituna River) 

 
31-08-17 

63344 RM17-0084 Discharge of treated wastewater to land via seepage 31-08-17 

60574 RM16-0160 Discharge treated amenities wastewater to land 31-10-16 

24925 RM19-0782 Discharge Stormwater and Defrost Water to water 
(Kaituna River) 

30-06-20 

 
 
Location 
 
The site is located between State Highway 2 and the Kaituna River at Rangiuru. The site 
contains multiple legal descriptions.  
 



 
 
 
Submissions 
 
Any person may make a submission on the application by sending a written submission to Bay 
of Plenty Regional Council at PO Box 364, Whakatāne 3158, or email to 
RegulatoryAdmin@boprc.govt.nz, no later than 5.00 p.m. on Thursday, 23 July 2020.  
 
The submission must be dated, signed by you and include: 
 
1 Your name, postal address, telephone number and facsimile number (if applicable). 
2 Details of the application, including location. 
3 Whether you support or oppose the application. 
4 Your reasons for the submission. 
5 The decision you wish the Bay of Plenty Regional Council to make. 
6 Whether you wish to be heard in support of your submission. 
 
A submission template can be downloaded from our website www.boprc.govt.nz or submission 
forms are available from our offices.  
 
A copy of your submission must also be served on the applicant at the address given, as soon 
as reasonably practicable.   
 
Dated at Whakatane this 19 June 2020. 
 
Fiona McTavish 
Chief Executive 
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